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Greetings from the new Myers family! After having a
wonderful time at our wedding on June 24 we started our honeymoon with
two romantic days and nights in the honeymoon capital of the world,
Niagara Falls! On Friday June 30 Mary left for Mexico to begin 5 weeks of
eating, sleeping and most of all studying Spanish. We resumed our
honeymoon on August 4 in Mexico City and began our archaeological
journey. First there was Teotihuacan with the pyramids of the Sun and
Moon. Then on to the Xochimilco, the floating gardens, a visit to the
Cathedral of Our Lady of Guadeloupe, (Mexico’s Madonna) and a little
exploring the largest city in the world, Mexico City (20 million people).
Oaxaca was next on our list, investigating the intricate mosaics in the ruins
at Mitla and climbing to the top of a mountain to the ruins of Monte Alban
and the gorgeous view. From there we were off to Merida in the Yucatan
where the weather was 100° in the shade and the temples at Chichen Itza
were amazing. To finish our honeymoon it was 4 days basking in the sun in
Cancun. So we are sorry it has taken more than Emily Post’s two months to
get our thank you's out, but life has been good to us.



